
Driver's License Renewal Reminder 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

This is a friendly reminder that your driver's license is due for renewal on [Expiration Date]. To 

avoid any interruptions in your driving privileges, please ensure that you complete the renewal 

process before the expiration date. 

Here are the steps to renew your driver's license: 

• Visit your local Department of Motor Vehicles (DMV) office. 

• Complete the license renewal application form. 

• Provide any necessary documentation (e.g., proof of identity, residency, etc.). 

• Pay the renewal fee. 

• Schedule an appointment if required. 

If you have any questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us at 

[Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title/Organization] 


